
**This letter is for P17RZ00004** 

From: 
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 6:04 PM 
To: Terri Tillman <Terri.Tillman@pima.gov> 
Subject: re: Pl 7CU00004 Michael E. & Linda A. Arnold Family Tr. - N La Chol la Boulevard Rezoning 

******* 
This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect 
this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before 
performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 

******* 

To: Pima County Board of Supervisors 
Pima County Administration Building 
130 Congress Street 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 8670 I 

My name is Davya Cohen, I live in a home on Lot #31 in Highgate, a gated 
community consisting of 41 homes with our entrance on McCarty. 

My husband Stanley and I have lived in Highgate for the past 12 years. I am currently 
the President of the Highgate Homeowners Association. 

Speaking not only for myself but speaking for the HOA board of Highgate, we are in 
favor of the development, re: Pl 7CU00004 Michael E. & Linda A. Arnold Family Tr. 
- N La Cholla Boulevard Rezoning, just as it is proposed. 

The Highgate HOA Board consists of myself, 
Diane James - Lot #27 
Tom Baxter - Lot #38 
Roger Spring - Lot #23 
Judd Jones - Lot #3 

I plan to be at the Pima County Board Meeting and plan to speak directly to the board 
on this issue. 

Davya Cohen 


